
TOWN OF GREENWOOD 
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD 

MAY 15, 2023 
 

The special town meeting (road inspection) for the Greenwood Town Board began at 

6:00pm at the town hall. Present we’re Chairman Mitch Peters, Supervisors Travis Fuchs and 

Michael Wudi, Graderman Kurt Bube and Randy Thums.  

 

The group traveled to look at washouts and possible repairs necessary on Tower Avenue 

and River Road.  After viewing the areas and discussion of possible alternatives to fix the 

roads damaged by spring flooding it was decided to apply for disaster relief funds to cover 

the cost of fixing this damage. Motion by Fuchs, seconded by Wudi to apply for disaster 

relief funds. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Discussion was then held to put together an estimate of materials and labor needed to fix 

this damage. Estimates were made for the amount of breaker run and crushed gravel 

needed to repair and lift the roads in those damaged areas. An estimate was also made for 

the amount of rock needed to install along the bank of the Rib River along River Road to 

stop the river current from undercutting the road. This will be included in the disaster relief 

application pending DNR approval. Chairman Peters will total those estimates and prepare 

the disaster relief application.  

 

A culvert replacement on Lemke Creek Road was also inspected by the group.  The group 

also traveled to Wellington Lake Road to view the site of a potential road project in the 

future. This project was postponed until at least next summer. The road inspection ended 

with the group returning to the town hall at approximately 7:45pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by M. Wudi 
 


